Planning application comment was submitted on the17 February 2023 14:32 PM
The following is a comment on application P223221/F by Annie Humphreys

Nature of feedback: Submitting a general comment

Comment: | have been advised by the farmers that use the fields that are on the boundary three sides of the
orchard to draw your attention to the following.

The fields have been used by many generations for both arable and pasture farming and as such the following
takes place.

It is standard practice to carry out activities on the fields during unsociable hours in the week and a weekend,
especially at harvest time et;(which my calls noise concern to new residence)

The fields are also treated with the appropriate fertiliser as and when required by good farming practice which is
an ongoing process and has been for many years.

Please take the above into account when considering the application. Also, I'd like to draw your attention to what
we believe is a borehole on the boundary line (hedge) to the rear field. We can seen no mention of this in the
submission and would raise concern about the possible cross contamination caused by standard farming
activities, but we're sure this will be looked into as standard practice.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Annie
Last name: Humphreys
Postcode: Hr60qu

Address: Keepers House, Brockmanton, HR6 0QU

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Guarantee we could continue to farm the land, as it has been for
many generations, and the new activities would not affect this in anyway

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=223221

Form reference: FS-Case-488178683



